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400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
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Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
 
August 6, 2013 
 
 
RE:   GREEN ISLAND ICE ARENA 
                 BATHROOMS (QUOTE) 
                                                

 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following quotes were received for the Green Island Ice Arena Bathrooms project: 
 
 
BRAUND BUILDING CENTER, LLC  $13,688.00 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
Marlin Custom Builders, LLC  $18,788.00 
Onalaska, Wisconsin 
 

 
The City Engineering Department recommends awarding the quote to  Braund Building 
Center, LLC  in the amount of $13,688.00. 
       
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
       City Engineer 
RT:kn 


